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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home have been very busy creating our 'Wishing Line' this week for our Home.

Each of our ladies and gents have coloured in a paper jumper and have made a wish that they would love to come true.

Here are some of the wonderful wishes our residents have made:

“to meet Michael Buble"
“be a baker for the day again”
“travel to America”
“learn how to swim”

We'll add their jumper and wish to our Wishing Line and are hoping to do our best to make them come true, even if it means bringing

the wish to Woodstock.
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